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We encourage the OPC to immediately undertake work to protect our coast and ocean from proposed
ocean desalination facilities. | respectfully request that OPC adopts a Strategic Plan that reflects its

commitment to protect our coast and ocean from desalination facilities, consistent with its related work
on OTC facilities.

Thank you, Cheryl Elliott (Huntington Beach, California)
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